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March 4, 2020 
 
 
Municipality of Temagami 
P.O. Box 220, 
Temagami, ON  P0H 2H0 
 
To Mayor and Council: 
 
RE:  Request to act as Sponsor on Application to Temagami Community 
Foundation for Temagami Canoe Festival 2020 – application due March 30, 2020. 
 
Temagami Canoe Festival is seeking funding through the Temagami Community 
Foundation – General Fund, application deadline is March 30, 2020 therefore this 
is a timely request. 
 
Temagami Canoe Festival is not a registered not-for-profit organization or charity 
and therefore we are requesting the Municipality of Temagami act as the sponsor 
for the purposes of this application and tourism and marketing of Temagami.  The 
application and processing will be arranged on our end, as well as any final 
reporting.   
 
Temagami Canoe Festival provides positive economic impacts for Temagami 
businesses and the surrounding areas and the promotion of arts and culture is a 
benefit to the community in a quality of life aspect. 
 
The 6th annual Temagami Canoe Festival is scheduled on July 18-19, 2020.  If you 
have any questions please don’t hesitate to email 
temagamicanoefestival@gmail.com  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Carolyn Laronde 
On behalf of Temagami Canoe Festival   

mailto:temagamicanoefestival@gmail.com
http://www.temagamicanoefestival.com/
mailto:temagamicanoefestival@gmail.com

